
Media Release No. 675 

For release 25 February 2016 

GAB TITUI CULTURAL CENTRE TO UNDERGO RENOVATIONS IN 2015 

The Torres Strait Regional Authority (TSRA) have confirmed that The Gab Titui Cultural Centre will 
remain open while minor renovations take place to the café and office areas later this month.  

Renovations are set to begin in late October, however TSRA Chairperson, Mr Joseph Elu, said they 
will have minimal impact on the operations of the Centre. 

“Gab Titui will continue to service the public during the period of works,” Mr Elu said. 

“There may be some minor unexpected interruptions to services during this time, however we 
endeavour to keep the impact on the community to an absolute minimum.” 

The renovations will provide improved conditions for on-site storage of artworks and cultural 
artefacts, and are expected to reach the completion date by mid-2016.   

“As our art industry grows, it is important that Gab Titui, our region’s major exhibition space and 
keeping place, is able to safely accommodate the growing number of artworks and cultural 
artefacts,” Mr Elu said.  

The Gab Titui Cultural Centre Café will also receive an upgrade, and will be closed for the full 
duration of works. 

“We look forward to reopening the Gab Titui café in 2016 with full service to the community,” Mr Elu 
said. 

For more information, please contact TSRA Facilities Manager, Suzy Cormie on 07 40 690 700.   
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